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PowerUp RemindersIn this issue:
· PowerUp Reminders
· Long Academy Campus Trainings
· Web Based Wednesdays!
· What are the students saying?
What are the student’s saying?
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What are the students saying? 
You just received your laptop on Friday, what do you think?
“It’s nice. It’s not heavy. Now I can do my World History work.”   -Lizbett R. Grade 10
“It’s been nice having it. I’m excited about the HUB and being able to submit work to my teachers through the HUB.” -Jason Garcia     Grade 10
“It’s helpful. It makes it easier in class to look something up if I do not understand something.”    –Lorenza Perez Grade 8
“It’s more helpful at home. Now I can research more information about school, projects and other websites.” –Lesly Alvarez Grade 8



 will impact their learning. Here’s what they said:
“One of the biggest benefits of laptop computers is internet accessibility. Students can go online to conduct research in preparation of papers, projects and presentations.”               - Kinza Rizwan, Grade 11
“With a computer, you do not need a book, paper or a pen. Everything is on the computer and you can print what you need.”                            –Jamal Abo, Grade 10
“It will make class go by faster because instead of writing everything you can type it and you can take tests on the internet.”                 – Desiree Reis, Grade 9
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· All students have paid and turned in forms and have received 
           Devices.
· The PowerUp Help Desk, located in the Library is now open from 
           7:20am-7:45am and then again from 11:40am to 1:06pm to 
           Service PowerUp device needs.
· Students should not be released from class to address a technical 
           issue regarding a device.
Long Academy Campus Trainings
Campus based trainings are held periodically throughout the school year during the academic day. They are typically on Wednesdays. Any teachers interested in sitting in on a training should contact Ms. Hewett for trainings topics, locations and times.  
“Education is not preparation for life; education is life itself.” – John Dewey
Web Based Wednesdays!!
Introducing Web Based Wednesdays!! Trainings and tutorials on commonly used campus web resources will be provided on select Wednesdays throughout the month. Please join us!!! Anyone interested in hosting a session, please contact Ms. Hewett.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Here are the two trainings that will be offered in January:
January 21/3:30pm-4:30pm/Library
Topic: Student Login and Parent Student Connect: figure out how to access student login information and troubleshooting steps.
January 28/3:30pm-4:30pm/Library
Topic: HUB Basics: login in to the HUB and check out a few of the neat features the HUB has to offer.
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